1 Peter 4:8 Above all, love each other deeply, because love covers over a multitude of sins.
We've already been so busy in the new year with fundraisers, Overflow, After School Program and a
whole bunch of new and exciting things in the works. Take a look at some of the things we’ve been
doing and the things we have coming up!

Terri and Emily’s Speaking Engagements for January!

Terri was able to speak with Mrs. Scott’s Social Problems Class at Shakamak! She was able to share
about Erin’s Purpose and ways the class can get involved.

Emily got to speak with Eastern Greene’s Health Class again, something they hope for us to continue
in the future!

Terri was also invited to share her testimony and speak about Erin’s Purpose at Bethel Mennonite
Church in Odon, IN.

After School Volunteers!

We want to send an extra “thank you” to all of our after school volunteers, we couldn’t do it without
you! Thank you to John and Shelley Preston, Angel Raper, Jenny Medina, Cole and Ashlyn
Thompson, Mike Toon, Emily Neighbors, Terri Neighbors, Vickie Vermillion, Jeff Rockey, Angie
Hagemeier, Jan Yake, Dana Vaught, Robin Lengacher, Nathan Brooks, Brian Patterson, and Leroy
Barnhill.

Texas Roadhouse Fundraiser!

Our Texas Roadhouse DIne-to-Donate fundraiser went really well. We raised $333.00! Thank you to
everyone who went out and attended. Thank you to Texas Roadhouse in Bloomington for hosting us!
Check out our photos from the night on the last page!

Radiant Beauty Girls Night!
At our Radiant Beauty night in January we used the verse Psalms 34:5 NLT and discussed where our
true beauty comes from. It was a fun night! See some snapshots from the evening on the last page!



Overflow Meals!

We had four awesome dinners before our Monday night Overflow during the month of January. Thank
you to The Branstetter Family, Preston’s Small Group, The Floyd Family, and the Neighbors Family
for providing the meals!

Overflow!

Our Bible Study has been going well. We were very blessed to have Brandy and Clay Harding come
speak with us the last Monday of January! Photos from this month’s Overflow meetings will be
included on the last page!

Member Spotlight!

Jessica Lindsey!

Jessica is our Secretary/Volunteer Coordinator. Jessica lives in the Eastern Greene area with her
husband, Kyle. Jessica and Kyle have three boys; Ben, Caleb, and Jacob. Jessica has a big heart
and has seen the effects that mental health has on people’s lives. She enjoys attending sporting
events, volunteering with Erin’s Purpose, helping with activities in her church, and spending time with
her family and friends. When you see Jessica at any of our Erin’s Purpose events, be sure to say
‘Hey!” She always has a smile on her face and is such a joy to be around. We are so lucky to have
her on our team!




Photos!
Check out some pictures from Overflow, Radiant Beauty Night, and Texas Roadhouse Fundraiser
Night!







